
Item: AS: A-1  

Tuesday, April 25, 2023 

SUBJECT:  APPROVAL OF A NEW DEGREE PROGRAM - CIP 52.0101 

PROPOSED BOARD ACTION 
Approval of the following New Degree Program – CIP 52.0101 

• Bachelor of Arts in General Business

BACKGROUND INFORMATION 
The general business bachelor's degree program is designed to provide students with a 

broad understanding of the various functions and operations of a business or public service 
organization. The program covers topics such as accounting, finance, marketing, management, 
and operations. Students will learn the skills and knowledge necessary to understand the 
complex and ever changing business environment. They will also develop the ability to analyze 
data, think critically, and make sound business decisions. 

The General Business program is an undergraduate program that emphasizes breadth 
rather than specificity. Therefore, there are no majors, concentrations, tracks, or specializations. 
The degree requires 120 credit hours. The primary purpose of this degree program is to provide 
a broad area of knowledge and skills relative to quality jobs and various business fields. 

Upon graduation, students with a general business bachelor's degree will have a wide 
range of employment opportunities available to them. Graduates may find work in a variety of 
industries such as finance, marketing, management, business services, and operations. They 
may work in entry-level positions, such as a financial analyst, marketing coordinator, or 
operations manager, or they may pursue more advanced roles, such as a financial advisor, 
marketing director, or general manager. 

IMPLEMENTATION PLAN/DATE 
Effective Fall 2023, pending approval by the Florida Atlantic University Board of 
Trustees. 

FISCAL IMPLICATIONS 
The proposed program is entirely based on existing courses; no new courses will need 
to be introduced to implement the program. The proposed program is a restructuring of 



courses without the requisite number of courses in a specific discipline needed to obtain 
a degree with a major. No E&G funds will need to be shifted to start the program 
because the required and elective courses necessary to complete the degree are already 
being offered in support of the programs for majors. 

Supporting Documentation: New Degree Proposal Form 
Presented by:  Dr. Paul Hart, Associate Dean, College of 
Business 
Phone:  561-297-3629 
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